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Western Harbour Tunnel and Beaches Link Project 
 
I am concerned with the impact the construction site at Cammeray Golf Course will have on my 
ability to access the Warringah Freeway off the Ernest St ramp. This ramp is an important access 
point to the Freeway from my home. I also usually travel to Crows Nest and St Leonards 
through Ernest St. I access Ernest St via Park Avenue on the eastern side of the golf course. I 
am concerned that the driving around the construction site will be restricted and will become 
more dangerous. Due consideration should be given to the impact on residents in the immediate 
vinicity of the site during construction and beyond, when the project becomes operational. 


